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The Honorable Richard G. Austin i
Acting Administrator |General Services Administration i
Washington, D.C. 20405 i

i

Dear Mr.. Austin: |
|. Thank you for your letter of August 29, 1989, inviting the 1

Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) to attend the sixth !
national " Partnership in Administration" Conference to be held i
on November 1-3, 1989, in Baltimore, Maryland. I regret that 1
prior commitments preclude my attendance. However, I have j

asked two-of ot:r key officials to represent the NRC at the
. :

. Conference: Patricia G. Norry, Director of Administration, and
Michael L. Springer. Director of Consolidation. The " Partnership
in Administration" series of conferences has been very. valuable i;

to the NRC in the past, and we look forward to participating
again-this year.

Sincere 1.y, ,

i

'
Kenneth M. Carr
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